	
Dear Parents,


As part of our Valentine celebration on February 14th, our class will be making boxes at home to collect Valentines.  Each child should decorate a box to be used at school on Valentine’s Day. 

Some guidelines are:

· Use a shoebox, clean oatmeal or cereal box, a large Kleenex box or container of that approximate size.

· Cut a hole for your child in the top (or have the lid open easily) so your child can insert and retrieve cards easily.

· Print your child’s name on the lid so the other students can easily read it.

· Decorate the box. A few ideas are - construction or wrapping paper, stickers, conversation hearts, and doilies.

· Please send to school on or before Tuesday, February 13th.

· Classmates’ names are included on this note, however individualizing valentines is not necessary, and often difficult and frustrating for those students not able to read classmate’s names yet.
· Only candy attached to valentines will be able to be passed out.  No peanuts!  Bagged candy is NOT allowed.
Thank you!!
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